
 

 

 

 
11th September 2019 
 
Please ensure that members are made aware of this notice by placing a copy on your noticeboard. 
 

Union Financial Statements year ending 30 June 2018 and 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 
 
As part of the Health and Community Services Union (HACSU) financial reporting requirements to members, a 
copy of the Union's Financial Report for the past financial year is to be made available to members.  
 
The Union's Financial Report for the Year ended 30 June 2019 is now available to HACSU members through 
the Member MyPage section of our website under the documents tab. 
 
Members are advised that a copy of the Full Report and Auditor's Report will be sent to any member free of 
charge at the member's request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the report, please contact the Union Office on 1300 651 931 or via email 
hacsu@hacsu.asn.au 
 
The Annual General Meeting of Members will be held on: 
 
Date: Thursday 31st October 2019 
Time: 3:45pm 
Venue: Mantra Bell City Conference Centre, 215 Bell St Preston 
Agenda: Presentation of Financial Report, General Business 
 
 
Yours in Union,  
 

 
Lloyd Williams 

State Secretary 


